
 

National Association of Postal Supervisors (NAPS) 

Branch 105 Dean Ambrosino Memorial Scholarship 
 

NAPS Branch 105 is offering (2) $500.00 college scholarships to any eligible children or 
grandchildren of a Branch 105 Active or Associate Member.  However, multiple applications 
from one individual for the Branch 105 scholarship will result in that candidate being 
disqualified from consideration.  

 
This application must be received by November 4, 2024 at the address listed below. 
 

Student’s Name: __________________________________________ 
 
Major course of study: _____________________________________ 
 
Name of accredited two- or four-year College/University, Graduate or Technical School they will be 
attending: ________________________________ 
 
NAPS members name: ______________________________________ 
 
Student's relationship to applicant: _____________________________ 
 
NAPS member’s PO box/street address: ________________________ 
 
City/State/zip code: ___________________________________________ 
 
Telephone: _________________________________________________ 
 

 

All applicants’ names will be placed into a drawing at our November meeting.  A name will 
be pulled at random, and the Branch will notify the winner. The winner shall provide proof of 
enrollment to the Executive Board within three (3) weeks.  Three names will be pulled.  If 
the winner does not provide proof of enrollment, it will go to the next Alternate.  
 

 

All applications must be submitted to: 
 

NAPS Branch 105 
Scholarship Committee 

P.O. Box 9101 
Providence, RI 02940-9101 

 
 

You can find additional NAPS Branch 105 Scholarship applications on the NAPS Branch 
105 website (www.naps105.org).   
 
 Thank you,     
   

 Chairperson, Scholarship Committee 

http://www.naps105.org/

